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Dear Beth Reilly and Committee members,

In short  I support HB2020.  I won't go into details of why because you already know
or have heard all of the reasons.  We're running out of time, I think we all know that,
but money still trumps life.  

I'm 78 and have attended a few hearings in the past and wonder if it is just a waste of
time.  It seems that the hearing is for the public to express and vent their feelings,
while the committee for the most part has already made its decision.  

I'm hopeful, but not overly optimistic.

Sincerely,

Gregory Zorn
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